
Enchant School 

Box 3010 

Enchant AB T0K 2K0 

Phone: 739-3770  Fax: 739-3945 

Student/Parent/Staff Newsletter 

March Madness 

3 No School PD Day (School Based) 

6 No School Division wide PD Day 

9 Hot Dog Day 

12  Daylight saving time begins 

14 Day 

15 Report Card Day 

17 No School - St Patrick’s day 

21 ESAC Meeting 6:45 pm  School Kitchen 

23 Hot Lunch  

24 Amazing Shake 

31 No School 

Fun Facts 

March 14, also known as day is an annual    

celebration of the mathematical sign pi.  Founder 

Larry Shaw chose this particular day because the 

first three digits for pi are 3.14.  This also happens 

to be the birth date of Albert Einstein. 

 

The Chicago River is turned green for a few hours 

each year on March 17th using green vegetable 

dye to celebrate St Patrick’s Day.  This tradition 

started in 1962 as a way for Irish Immigrants to 

celebrate their heritage. 

 

 

A great big Thank You goes out to Mrs. Marian Howg for being our 

pianist for the Schools production of King Arthurs Quest.  Your tal-

ent is inspiring.  What a phenomenal performance, from the music 

to the lights and all the performers...Enchant school rocked the 

stage. 

To the Geerligs family, Thank you for opening your home to Cayla 

and Cheray during their stay.  I know they were very grateful. 

One last thank you to ESAC for bringing this experience to the    

students and staff of Enchant School.  A great time was had by all. 

 

 

What ’s the Amazing Shake? The Amazing Shake is 

a great way to teach students manners, discipline, 

respect , and how to conduct themselves in a   

professional environment .  Students learn the 

mechanics of a proper handshake and work the 

room so that they are able to present themselves 

exceptionally well for opportunities today and in 

the future.  

Enchant School would like to host an Amazing 

Shake with your help of course.  We are looking 

for parents and business owners in our community 

who would like to take part in a fun afternoon of 

interaction with our Jr. High Students. If you would 

like to be a part of this unique event please      

contact Mrs. Bell at the office 403-739-3770. 

ESAC—Enchant School Advisory Council (Parent 

Council) will be meeting on March 21, at  6:45 pm 

in the school kitchen.  All parents are welcome to 

attend. 



Mr. Moser’s Message 
Enchant School Community, 
 

Another month has flown by and we are looking forward to all that spring will bring 
to Enchant School. A huge thank you to all those involved in Missoula’s Children's 
Theatre's production of King Arthur's Quest. The students enjoyed the week and 
developed some great skills and confidence in the performing arts. I know that I 
enjoyed the show and there was a high level of energy in the school the entire 
week leading up to the performance. Thank you to Enchant School Council for 
sponsoring the event and all those that helped out with making the week a       
success.  
 

Earlier in the month our School Ski trip was a huge success. All the students and 
parents in attendance enjoyed great weather at Castle Mountain. It was great to 
see the students' skills improve throughout the day as they seemed to get a little 
faster and confident with every run down the hill. What a fantastic opportunity to 
learn something new and enjoy the outdoors in a new way. Thanks to the School 
Council for paying for this experience for our students.  
 

March is a great month for learning as we have less interruptions in our calendar 
and we look forward to working hard academically as we head into the final 
stretch of the school year. For those with students in elementary school, one of 
the best things you can do as parents to help your young students is to listen to 
them read and read to them on a daily basis. This steady routine of practice is 
what is needed to help students gain confidence and a love for reading. These      
literacy skills will transfer into all aspects of your child's learning. Report cards will 
be coming home on March 15th. 
 

Badminton has started for students in Grade 6 to 9 with practices happening every 
Monday and Wednesday from 3:40 to 4:45. The season comes to an end at   
Easter Break. 
 
 

Darryl Moser 

Principal 
Enchant School 



Winter 

Walk  

2023 



2023 Ski Trip 
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